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For immediate release – 4 November, 2024 

REIA ANNOUNCES NEW CEO 
The Real Estate Institute of Australia (REIA) has appointed Scott Rollason as its new CEO, commencing on 
November 14. 

REIA President Leanne Pilkington highlighted Rollason's diverse expertise: "Scott is a qualified lawyer with a strong 
background in organisational strategy, governance, insurance, financial management, government relations, policy, 
and lobbying.” 

With experience in member associations in both Australia and the United Kingdom, Rollason is committed to 
advocating for members’ rights and supporting sector growth.  

Prior to joining REIA, he served as General Manager of Family Day Care Australia, the national peak body for 
family day care.  

His background also includes roles with Commonwealth Government Departments, such as the Attorney-General’s 
Department and Department of Education, where he managed legislative matters. He has held board positions in 
the not-for-profit sector and currently serves on the Governance, Audit, Risk, and Finance Board Committee for 
Dietitians Australia. 

Ms Pilkington said REIA is excited to welcome Scott to the Institute and extends its gratitude to Interim CEO Maria 
Edwards for her dedication and contributions during this transition.  

“Her leadership has been invaluable, and we thank her for her service to the organisation during this transitional 
stage.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Established in 1924, REIA is a federated body of State & Territory Real Estate Institutes representing 
85% of Australian real estate agencies. We are a national advocate for the Australian real estate 
industry which is made up of 46,793 Australian businesses that employs 133,360 Australians.  

For more information visit www.reia.com.au 
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